
From: Amirabbas Bayat 

Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 9:41 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Support application - 13572 and 13586 Bayview 

To whom it may concern, 

I- Amirabbas Bayat- reside of Richmond Hill at 41 Blyth Street, Richmond Hill, ON 
L4E2Y2. I want to support this application. I have been looking in the area to buy an 
apartment and there was nothing available in the area as there are not too many 
developments. 

This development would allow my family who are they looking for condo to buy a condo 
unit in the area and stay in Richmond Hill as we have decided to move to condo. I fully 
support this application and request the council to push forward this development. 

Best regards, 

Amirabbas Bayat 


